
 

   
 

 
 
 
March 2025 
 
Dear Families  
 

Culture Day - Friday 4 April 2025 
 
We are delighted to announce that Dixons City Academy will be hosting a whole-school Culture Day on Friday 4 April 
2025. This day will be a celebration of the rich variety of cultures that make up our vibrant school community. 
 
On this special day, students will have the opportunity to come to school dressed in attire that represents their unique 
cultural heritage. It’s a chance to showcase the diversity within our academy and to celebrate our differences with pride 
and respect. 
 
We will be launching Culture Day in Morning Meetings, sharing information and ideas to inspire students to embrace 
and appreciate the many cultures represented at DCA. 
 
We encourage students to express themselves through their chosen attire, whilst ensuring that clothing and footwear 
are appropriate for a full day of school. Outfits must not hinder participation in lessons or safe movement around the 
academy. As a reminder, flags should not be brought into school or worn as items of clothing, as they represent 
countries rather than cultures. 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting the local community, we are asking students to bring a non-perishable 
food donation for the Bradford Central Foodbank. Donations should be brought in on the morning of Culture Day and 
left at the front of students’ morning meeting areas. Suggested food items include: 
 

• Tinned goods (soup, vegetables, beans, meat, fruit) 
• Dried pasta or rice 
• Long-life milk or juice 
• Cereal 
• Cooking sauces 
• Tea bags or instant coffee 

 
We kindly ask that all donations are unopened and in date. 
 
Culture Day promises to be an exciting and joyful occasion for all. Our aim is for every student to feel a sense of pride in 
their own culture while also gaining greater appreciation for the cultures within our community. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping us make Dixons City Academy a place where every culture is valued and 
celebrated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr J Yale 
Assistant Principal 
 


